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*** Special Edition *** 

 
 

At the December meeting the follow Board of Directors were 
elected: 

 
NSBA Board of Directors 2013 

 
President  Dianne Lipps 241 Evella  Drive 649-4452 
1st Vice President  Roy Eichhorn, Jr 205 Carr Drive 781-8263 
2nd Vice President  Camille Schwandt 323 Carr Drive 643-7984 
Secretary  Marcel Bellegarde 181 Carr Drive 781-2871 
Treasurer  Buddy Mayfield 210 Evella Drive 639-0303 

  

 

**** N E W  Y E A R  E V E  P A R T Y  *** 

 
The Annual New Years Eve Party will be happening at the Fire House.  
When you may ask, well December 31st of course, starting at 7:30pm.  
How much you may ask, well only $10.00 per person, there will be live 
music and fun for all. 

 

“It’s the Good Life” 

December, 2012 
 

North Shore Beach Association  
P.O. Box 1187  

            Slidell, LA 70459 



Call Dianne, Camille, or Buddy for more information and to get tickets for 
the festivities. 

 

********************************************************************************** 

It has come to our attention thru John Lopez, that the Facine Canal will start to have 
Hurricane Katrina cleanup in the next few weeks or so, the pages at this end of this 
Newletter will show what has been approved, and there is a more detailed 
description with pictures and sonar of the “Targets” on the Website, just remember 
that these “Targets” are from 2008 survey, and since Hurricane Isaac some may 
have moved or floated away.  Any how this is what is supposed to be looked at and 
removed. 

Leo Richardson the brother of Tague Richardson who lives on Carr Drive is 
spearheading this for us as he works for the State.  If you have other items or 
questions you can call him: 

Leo F. Richardson, II 
State Marine Debris Coordinator 
Disaster Recovery Division 
 
Governors Office of Homeland Security & Emergency Preparedness 
1500 Main Street 
Baton Rouge, LA  70802 
 
225‐439‐5578  iPhone 

 We would like to thank Tague and Leo for taking this first step since Katrina to get 
some Debris removed, and look forward to the day when we could get the 
Mercedes out of the Marsh, and one more pass thru the Finger Canals. 

 

 ** Check out the Website for more information ** 
 

Check the website for the latest NSB news.  Remember Buddy is always interested in posting some 
good photos from around the neighborhood. Send them by email or give him a call and he will scan 
the pictures.  

Our website is: www.nsbha.org 
 

 



2013 NSBA Membership and Contribution Form  
 

Please return to: Buddy Mayfield, 210 Evella Drive 

or: North Shore Beach Association, P.O. Box 1187, Slidell, La. 70459 

 

Last Name: ____________________________ email______________________________________  

First Name: _______________________ Middle Initial (or Name): ___________ 

Owner ____ or Renter _____  

Spouse Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

NSB Property Address: ___________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address (if different): _________________________________________ 

Home Phone(s):___________________________________________________________  

Cellular Phone(s):___________________________ Do you want to receive Text alerts? ______  

 

Dues:     $75.00  Regular or Associate membership 

_______ Tree & Building Contribution 

Circle one:  
 
Regular member (NSB property, Point Carr, or Carr Spur owner)   
 
OR    
 
Associate member (NSB renter) 

 

I/We would be willing to Volunteer: ___________YES 

Other comments or suggestions: _____________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 










